
PHOENIX TELEGRAM
MAY EDITION

APRIL SHOWERS BRING 
MAY FLOWERS!

May is in full bloom here at Sundale, even though
there wasn't too much rain in April, the course is
looking green and the roses and flowers on our Terrace
patio are bright and happy to see you all!

SILVER , GOLD & PLATINUM
Starting the month off with 3 new membership tiers
for our Petroleum Club memberships. If you have any
questions or would like to upgrade your current
membership contact (661) 831-4200.

MOTHER'S DAY BRUNCH
Join us for an extravagant Mother's Day Brunch! 
Brunch Buffet, Unlimited Coffee, Tea & Soft Drinks.
Mothers will receive a complimentary champagne
upon arrival!
Reservations available from 9am - 2pm
MEMBERS $45
CHILDREN 12 & UNDER $19
5 & UNDER FREE
For Reservations, please call (661) 324-6561 or visit our
website.

MAY 20TH WINE TASTING
Explore the Willow Creek District with winemaker &
owner, Mark Adams of Ledge Vineyards. Featuring
amazing Rhone style wines that also showcase the
beauties of Paso Robles and Santa Barbara County. 
More information coming soon, contact us today to get
on the Member's only Pre-Sale list!

JAZZ NIGHTS WITH THE BJW
Tuesday nights are a community favorite here at
Sundale, featuring the Bakersfield Jazz Workshop from
6:30 pm - 9:30 pm every week! If you hadn't had a
chance to check it out, you should absolutely come by.
Great food, drink specials, and jazz for all to enjoy!

Special Dates to Note:
Tuesday, May 24th - Shafter Big Band on the Veranda
Tuesday, May 31st - Scholarship Presentations

THURSDAY LIVE MUSIC
We are excited to enjoy another couple weeks of the
always wonderful, Venessa & Silo! 
Every Thursday night from 6pm - 8pm.

PHOENIX RESTAURANT HOURS
The Phoenix Restaurant is open Tuesday through
Saturday. We welcome you to join us for a delicious
meal and a relaxing golf course view during our 
 business hours:

Tuesday            11am - 9pm
Wednesday      11am - 9pm
Thursday          11am - 9pm
Friday                11am - 9pm
Saturday            4pm - 9pm
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PLAN YOUR SPECIAL EVENTS WITH US! 
The Club would be a perfect place to hold your special
event. Whether it is for family, friends, coworkers, or
all of the above we have private indoor dining areas
that can accommodate your group. Contact our event
coordinator to start planning your birthday, wedding,
shower or company meetings today! 

STAFF SPOTLIGHT: SHYANN ROGERS

We would like to give a big welcome to one of our
newest team members, Shyann Rogers! Come by and
see her Tuesday - Friday for a delicious lunch in the
Phoenix Restaurant. Shyann is a fun-loving mama of 4
with a passion for wine and food pairings. She is a
Level 1 Sommelier and we are so happy she will be
taking over our wine program at Sundale. 

From all of us at Sundale Country Club 
& The Petroleum Club

CONTACT US
 

President | Dr. Girish Patel
drpatel@sundalecc.net

direct: (661) 496-9100
 

Accounting & Membership| Veronica Medina
accounting@sundalecc.net

direct: (661) 831 5291
 

Events & Membership| Jenna Storey
jenna@thepetroleumclub.com

direct: (661) 204 4573
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ITS NOT GOODBYE, ITS SEE YOU LATER
It is bittersweet to announce that one of Petroleum
Club at Sundale's team members will be moving on to
her next adventure in her career to become a
winemaker. Jenna Storey joined our team in October
of 2020 and has worn many hats: bartender, server,
banquet captain, Marketing Coordinator, Membership
Director, Event Coordinator, Wine Curator. In June she
will be moving to Paso Robles to work full-time at
Sextant Winery as a part of their Harvest Cellar Team. 

"My experience at Petroleum Club at Sundale will be
something I will cherish forever. It has been an honor
getting to know the members of these two amazing
Clubs and I'd like to thank Jay and Dr. Patel for seeing
it in me to serve as a leader here. I have greatly
appreciated all the hugs, smiles, and laughs that we
have shared over the past two years. Thank you from
the bottom of my heart!" - Jenna Storey

Let us all wish Jenna the best of luck on her new
endeavor. Cheers!

NEW EVENT COORDINATOR
We would like to announce our new Event Coordinator
in training, Kristen Chatham! Kristen has been a part
of the Petroleum Club family for years, and has done
an incredible job as a leader on our restaurant team for
dining, events, and more. If you are looking to plan an
event at your Club, she would be more than happy to
help you through the planning process and create an
amazing event full of great memories for you and your
guests to enjoy. 


